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Maine Commercial Auto 

 
 
Effective June 27, 2007, the Maine Legislature repealed the electronic filings 
requirement for auto insurance cancellations, non-renewals, or other lapses in 
coverage, pursuant to Title 29-A s 1601-A. 
 
Therefore, insurance carriers are no longer required to report to the Maine 
Secretary of State, the cancellation, termination or lapse of motor vehicle policies, 
covering vehicles registered in the State of Maine.  This law also applies in those 
situations where we lose a Commercial Auto Policy at renewal due to competition. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager. 


